
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the health facility of the Eastgate Permanent Supportive Housing 

project in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is Plymouth Housing, 

located in Seattle, Washington. 

 

This funding will enable Plymouth to establish and expand health care services at the new 

Eastgate Permanent Supportive Housing in Bellevue, Washington, which is a publicly funded 

low-income housing project that is currently under construction and will open its doors in 2023.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Adam Smith 

Member of Congress  


